
 

On June 14th 2023 Team 'Hamilton Police Service' walked in solidarity at 
the WAMHamiltonHalton event to support survivors of gender-based 
violence. 
Our contributions directly go to support the YWCA-Hamilton Chapter.   
A Special thanks to Project Concern and the HPSB for their generous 
donations.  Also a big thank you goes out to our 30 registered walkers 
who engaged with our community and community partners.   
Collectively, team HPS raised $3,175 in donations and registrations, 
surpassing our $3k Team Goal; and helped the YWCA surpass their 
overall fundraising goal. 
THANK YOU FOR THE SUPPORT! 

 


